
Medicaid Unwind Special Enrollment Period (SEP) ExtensionMedicaid Unwind Special Enrollment Period (SEP) Extension

CMS (Center for Medicare & Medicaid Services) has announced that they will be

extending a temporary SEP to help people who are no longer eligible for Medicaid

transition to Marketplace coverage.

The new end date of the "Unwinding SEP" is now extended to November 30, 2024
Between March 31, 2023 and November 30, 2024 Marketplace eligible individuals
who are disenrolled from Medicaid can select a plan under the Unwinding SEP
when submitting or updating an application through www.healthcare.gov
Individuals who are eligible for this Unwinding SEP are no longer limited in this
timeframe to secure a Marketplace plan
If a client is determined Medicaid ineligible, clients are encourage to apply for LA
HAP services. LA HAP program information and application requirements can be
found on our website
When a client enrolls in a new Marketplace plan, please send an Insurance
Add/Change Form and premium invoice to LA HAP promptly
This coverage can be effective the first day of the month following the plan selection
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